
May Seventh
Nineteen Hundred Fifty Six

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have decided that I must have the three 
pieces of silver. They should not be separated.
I will write further to you within a few days.
I did, at this time, wish for you to know my 
decision.

Sincerely yours,
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